
The School Information (England) Regulations 2020 take effect from 1 January 2021 and require 

maintained schools to publish on their website the number of school employees (if any) whose gross 

annual salary is £100,000 or more in £10,000 bands. 

Gross Annual Salary Number of Staff 

£100,000 to £110,000 1 
 


